
 

DELIVERED BY SFT 

February 8, 2024 

Sherri Young 
Public Service Commissioner 
sherri.young@yukon.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Young: 

Re: Review of the Public Interest Disclosure of Wrongdoing Act (PIDWA) 

Since my letter to you, dated April 14, 2023, setting out my comments and recommendations for 
changes to PIDWA, I have had the opportunity to consider this matter further. 

As you will remember, I provided my responses to the PSC’s Phase 2 discussion questions, my five 
recommendations and an Excel spreadsheet containing a line-by-line review with my comments. 

In the interim, I have reconsidered some of PIDWA section 42 and made some small but significant 
changes to a response in Section 2 of the Phase 2 discussion document concerning ‘reprisals’. 
Please find attached the revised recommendation and the spreadsheet, noting my section 42 
changes are in red text for ease of reference. 

As before, I remain open to discussing or clarifying any of the revisions or comments within. Thank 
you once more for the opportunity to provide this feedback. 

Kind regards, 

 

Jason Pedlar, BA, MA 
Public Interest Disclosure Commissioner 
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Cc: Kelan Deigh, Senior Policy Advisor, PSC 
 kelan.deigh@yukon.ca 

Encl. PIDWA Review Recommendations January 23, 2024 
 PIDWA Excel Spreadsheet PIDC Line-by-Line Comments January 23, 2024 
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